From: Nabil Saleh
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Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to write in support of no change to the current guidelines which are currently
working very well.

There are enough checks and balances within the system, and the proposed changes are
unnecessary, and in fact seem to push things too far in terms of control. Many suspect an
ideological social agenda behind this. Good practice is based on good science applied with
kindness and common sense. This is currently the case and is not in need of reform at this
time.

Kind Regards,

Dr Nabil Saleh
BSc(Med) MBBS(Hons) FANZCA
SPECIALIST ANAESTHETIST

If you falter in times of trouble
how small is your strength





